
April  24, 2017

Attention Town Council,

I am writing to ask for the town to wave the $700 rental fee for the Kingsville 

Pavilion on June 17th, 2017.  I am organizing a KDHS 20 year high school reunion for 

years 1996/1997/1998. There is no intention to make a profit from this evening but 

rather to have as many people attend as possible.  Waiving the fee would allow the 

ticket price to be set lower to assist with this. If there is any profited made from this night 

and the fee has been waived then it will be donated to the Mettawas Waterfront Project. 

Further Details: 

Catering - Firehouse Catering

DJ Music

Bar - Ran by Knight of Columbus

There might be novelty door prizes that will be included in the ticket purchase but 

there will not be any raffles or 50/50 draws taking place. The whole intent is to reminisce 

and catch up!!

         Thank-you for your time and consideration of this matter.

            Sincerely,

Jennifer Wood


